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01.12.23 

Key Stage 1 Christmas Jingle  

Dear Parents/carers, 

We are busy in school learning the songs for our Christmas Jingle on 14th 

and 15th December, we hope you’re looking forward to it!  

As part of the celebration we would like the children to come to school in 

their Christmas jumpers, this can be worn instead of their normal school 

jumper.  

Any questions please contact your child’s class teacher,  

Many thanks, 

Key Stage One Team  
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